
FCC  requests  for  comments-
via PT Brown, KG6FEY
Attached is a reply to FCC requests for comments from John
O’Connor the Director of the DHS
National  Coordinating  Center  for  Communications.   It
emphasizes the ability of amateur radio operators to set up
and establish communications during an emergency.
DHS NCC Reply Comments FCC PS Docket 17-344 2017 Hurricane
Season (1)
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